
                     
 
                                            
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING 

                of the 
           City of Northfield Council 
                    April 24, 2017 

 
 
                         As the majority of the council members could not attend the regular meeting of the  
                            Northfield City Council scheduled for April 24, 2017, the meeting was canceled. 
 
                            The next regular meeting of the Northfield City Council will be held on Monday,  
                            May 22, 2017.     

   
  

          ________________________ 
          Phyllis Onachilla, City Clerk 

 
                            __________________________ 
                            Randolph Chappell, Mayor 
                            City of Northfield 


